
Mark your calendars for Sunday, June 1  for our next food and personal
care items Collection Drive.  Our Council will have tables set-up in the
main Church parking lot from 7:30am to 12:00pm that Sunday.  
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Items of special need are:  Canned meats, canned fruits and
vegetables, tomato soup, beans, rice, toilet paper, and personal hygiene
products such as toothbrushes and toothpaste.

Items collected will be given to St. Vincent De Paul and then disbursed
to those in need in our immediate area.

COUNCIL HAPPENINGS

Our 2025 State Knights of Columbus
Convention was recently held in
Jefferson City, MO.  Attending on
behalf of our Council was Grand
Knight Tom Zangriles.  Representing
the Ladies Auxiliary was Beth Delano
and Margie Prinster. The Ladies
Auxiliary was recognized as Chapter
of the Year and Margie was selected
as the Lady Auxiliary Member of the
Year!  The award was in recognition
of her  multiple works of Charity and
fundraising that have supported
various causes and organizations.

2025 State Convention

Upcoming Spring 2024 Collection Drive

Upcoming Event - June 29  th

5  Sunday Massth

Please make plans to join us at the 8am Mass at
Assumption BVM as we celebrate the Knights of
Columbus and Ladies Auxiliary.  Volunteers are
needed for Eucharistic Ministers.  Please reach out
to Beth Delano or Bill Bequette if you are interested
in volunteering.

Queen of Hearts Updates

Join us every Tuesday, starting at 5pm, in the
Upper Hall, for our weekly drawings.  You have a
chance to in great prizes, gift cards, and of course,
the Queen of Hearts Jackpot!  Drawings are held at
7pm.  Bar beverages and pizzas are available for
purchase.
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Pictured:  Margie Prinster


